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We all know that the ability to obtain a higher education improves the ability to be self-

supporting and to be a contributing member of society.  Undocumented students face difficult  

challenges such as language barriers, bias against immigrants.  They also face the problem of 

tuition payments.  Giving in-state tuition can help undocumented students graduate from high 

school and college which can lead to higher incomes and tax contributions.   

 

Providing in-state tuition can help undocumented students contribute to Maryland’s economy 

and the U.S. economy.  In-state tuition can help lower the dropout rate among youth and 

encourage postsecondary education, thus helping the society at large.   

 

This  Bill simply lowers the number of years that a Maryland tax return must be filed from 3 

years to 2 years, in order to qualify for in-state tuition.   

 

The Episcopal Diocese of Maryland urges a favorable vote. 


